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To whom it may concern: 

 

My name is John Christy, Principal at Riverside Jr/Sr High School. I am writing in support 

of fixing some of the conflicts we have with traffic on Boardman Ave and Main Street. Before 

school, lunch time, and after school seem to be the biggest conflicts with many 

students/parents and community members accessing this area. I am not 100% sure what 

needs to happen but know that something should be looked at for the safety of our students 

and community. There are a lot of students who walk to and from school. There are already 

flashing crosswalks which are helpful but still dangerous as there are no stop lights or stop 

signs to have vehicles stop.  

Again, I am not sure exactly what needs to happen, but I would be in support of having 

this looked at coming up with solutions during school’s hours as well before and after for the 

safety of our students and really the rest of the community. It is important to think about what 

the future might look like here at Boardman as we are growing in student populations.  

 

Regards, 

 

John Christy 

Principal Riverside Jr/Sr High School 

541-481-2525 

John.christy@morrowsd.org 
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